
From: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
To: "tridib guha"
Subject: RE: Geotracker report - Sheehan Property, 845 Pacific Avenue, Alameda
Date: Monday, September 29, 2008 11:24:00 AM

Mr. Guha,
 
Thank you for your call this morning. Please submit all documents to the SWRCB Geotracker
website.
 
Thank you for your cooperation.
 
Sincerely,
Steven Plunkett
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94501
510-383-1767
510-337-9355 Fax
steven.plunkett@acgov.org
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"The bicycle is a curious invention,
The passenger is its engine."
 

From: tridib guha [mailto:aaars@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2008 4:50 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health; rgsheehan@alamedanet.net
Subject: Geotracker report - Sheehan Property, 845 Pacific Avenue, Alameda
 
Mr. Plunkett:
Thank you for discussing the above referred site with me.  Please find (attached files) the
conclusions and recommendations of  Additional Site Investigation (Dec. 2002) and
Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling (Feb.04).  We recommended for site
closure.  Per your request, we will generate an electronic copy of each Quarterly
Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling report (in pdf format) by scanning and upload into
the State Board's Geotracker data base.  We can not provide the electronic LAB and Survey
data in edf format for the followings:
1. North State Environmental Laboratory is out of business.
2. Wellhead elevations were surveyed (Oct. 17, 2002) relative to each other from a common
datum, but not tied to a benchmark.
Please understand Mr. Sheehan did not receive any financial assistance from the State of
California.
He is looking forward to the site closure.  Thank you for your kind attention and
acknowledgement.
 
Regards
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Tridib Guha, PG
Advanced Assessment and Remediation Services
925-363-1999  


